
Welcome to the 2022 2023 school year!      August 26, 2022 

 

Student schedules are now available on PowerSchool       

If you are having trouble viewing on the APP, you may need to delete the app and reinstall using the 
same username and password to gain this year’s information. Any changes to schedule will be able to 
be done the first week at school. The school is open on Monday August 29th if students would like to 
come and take a tour. Lockers will be assigned on the morning of the first day of school! 
 

2021 2022 Online Registration for Returning Students 
Please take the time to update the information/data on the form and return it to us as 
soon as possible if you have not already done so. 
 
 

 

Parent Portal Access – Please! 
If you have not already signed up for your Parent Portal Account, please sign up to use the 
PowerSchool Parent Portal and have instant access to your child's assignment and test marks, 
attendance, report card history, and more!  Sign up by clicking the waffle button (square button 
with 9 boxes inside) on the top right-hand side of the Peace River School Division website, or 
any of our school websites, and choose "PowerSchool Student and Parent Portal"            
https://prsd.powerschool.com/public/ 

 
 

 
School Supplies – School website 
Please take the time to browse the Peace River High School website.  You will find information such as 
Staff Members and email addresses, School Supply Lists, bulletins the from Central Office and much 
more.  Peace River High School 
 

 

School Cash Accounts 
If there are any fees for your child, such as extra curricular, Yearbook, damaged 
or lost school textbooks, they will appear on your child’s account.  Please take the 
time to set up your SchoolCash account and make any outstanding fee payments.  
You will find the easy sign-up on the Peace River School Division’s website, the 
waffle buttons on the upper right-hand corner and selecting School Cash Online 
Payments.  This will also be used to order hot lunches once the program has been 
organized (possibly by early October). 

 

The Staff of Peace River High School 
Would like to take this opportunity to 
welcomes all the students & parents 

 back for another school year! 
 

https://prsd.powerschool.com/public/
https://www.peaceriverhigh.ca/


Also, please take this opportunity to register your phone to receive important 
messages via text using the attached instructions 

 


